
To: Mendocino Board of Supervisors (BOS) 
 
 
I understand the Supervisors have decided on a “moratoriium”. That will simply put the Rangeland Expansion Ordinance into 
limbo until you want to revive it. It is a strategy meant to wear down opposition. Do you think we will forget the drought, 
wildfires, climate change? Do you think we will stop missing the Eel River, clean air, dark nights, neighbors who have fled 
from the environmental danger, violence, and garbage?  
 
The Ordinance should be killed. The Supervisors who support it cannot say they didn’t know it was a clear, obvious threat to 
the health and safety of their constituents. The science and the statistics have been presented. The responsible community 
leaders and associations have spoken. There is recent history. There is documentation.  
 
Water is our lifeblood. Dollars won’t provide more of it.  
 
Sincerely, 
Sandra Mullen 
Covelo, Ca.  

 


